
West High School 

Boys Frosh/Soph Soccer Tournament 

December 7th and 14th, 2024 
 

TO: BOYS SOCCER HEAD COACH AND/OR ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

FROM: JASON DRUTEN, ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

 MIKE SHIMIZU, SOCCER COACH 

 HERB COUNTEE, TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: APPLICATION FOR WEST HIGH BOYS FROSH/SOPH SOCCER TOURNAMENT 
 

Dear Coach, 

 We would like to extend to you an invitation to the West High Boys Frosh/Soph Soccer Tournament in the 

City of Torrance. We are looking to have a 16-team tournament with 3 games guaranteed for each team and most 

teams getting 4 games. The entry fee for the tournament is $505 and is due by December 2, 2024. 
 

 The tournament will be held on the first two Saturdays in December:  

 Saturday,  December 7  (two games) 

 Saturday,  December 14 (one or two games) 

 

 To enter, mail this application in to the address at the bottom of the page. We require the signature of your 

school's soccer coach (or athletic director) and principal on this application. This application is an offer to enter a 

contract and when your entry has been confirmed by us, a contract will have been formed. Confirmation will be 

done by e-mail. More tournament information can be found at: www.westhighsoccer.com 
 

 Mike Shimizu 

 (310) 480-7656 

  

 

  High School would like to enter the West High Boys Frosh/Soph Soccer 

Tournament. We understand that confirmation for acceptance into the tournament will be received by e-mail. 

*** Applications without an e-mail will be waitlisted  *** 

 

 

        

Coach or Athletic Director  Date  Principal or Asst. Principal  Date 

 

    

Varsity Coach’s Name & Phone Number (required) Contact Person’s Name & E-mail Address (required) 
 
 

Send Fees to: 

West High School 
Attn:  Mike Shimizu - Boys Soccer 

20401 Victor St. 

Torrance, CA 90503 
  

 

 

Send Application to: 

 Mike Shimizu - West High Soccer 

 403 N. Elena Ave #4 
 Redondo Beach, CA  90277 

 

or email to: 

     shimizu@westhighsoccer.com 


